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July 2020   

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

Welcome to all our children and their families starting at Nursery in 2020. We are 

delighted to welcome you to Indian Queens Nursery at Indian Queens Primary 

School and look forward to getting to know you and your family.  

  

Over the next few weeks, we will be sending out information about nursery to 

help you and your child to have a smooth transition at this exciting time. This 

information will also be shared on the school website, under the ‘Parents’ tab. 

You will find a section for ‘starting nursery’. In this area you will find information 

about ‘Life at Nursery’ and a virtual tour of the nursery and other useful 

information in preparation for starting in the Autumn term.  

  

We very much look forward to welcoming you and we will keep you to date with 

any start dates and transition arrangements.   

  

If you have any further questions, 

please email hello@indianqueensschool.org.uk.    

  

Kind regards,   

   
  
  

Mrs. S. Roberts   
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